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FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 
Headteacher  
 
We have a very brief newsletter this week 

because we just want to share with you our 

380th Celebration Service film. It is a delight to 

watch and truly captures the rich history of St 

Mary’s School while also bringing us up to 

date with wonderful performances by our 

pupils.   

Thank you for allowing us to film all the 

children. Those who do not usually have 

permission would have been sadly missed had 

they not been able to join. However, we 

remind you, as always, that the film must not 

be shared on social media and instead be kept 

for personal viewing only. Enjoy.  

https://youtu.be/gPKfdc0XK4c 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
FINALLY 
 
Prayer 
 
Heavenly Father, 

With grateful hearts, we give thanks for 380 

years of St Mary’s Primary School - for the 

vision of its founders, the dedication of its 

teachers, and the joy of its pupils. Thank you 

for guiding and sustaining this place of 

learning, where faith and knowledge grow 

together. 

Bless all who have been part of its journey - 

past, present, and future. May St Mary’s 

continue to shine as a beacon of wisdom, love, 

and service for generations to come. Amen. 

Reminders: 
 
Thursday 13th February  
9am – 6C class assembly 
(link class Year 1 Puffins) 
 
Monday 17th February  
Half-term week  
 
Monday 24th February  
Inset Day for the whole school   
 
Thursday 6th March  
World Book Day  
(children invited to wear pyjamas)  
 
Your sincerely  
 

 
Angela Abrahams 
Headteacher 
headteacher@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk 
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